
Project Update: February 2019 

 

We organised an amphibian road mortality workshop during the annual biological 

conference of the University of Lviv from September 13th to 14th 2018. We also took 

part in the herpetological symposium in Wroclaw (Poland) presenting the results of 

our previous Rufford grant from December 7th to 8th 2018. Our manuscript on the 

comparison of amphibian road mortality in 2006 and 2017 in Lviv province was finally 

accepted for publication in Vestnik Zoologii (http://www.vzoologii.eu/) in January 

2019. We also published the second edition of brochure on amphibian road 

mortality in February 2019.  

 

On February 19th 2019, we had meetings with Uzhansky NNP staff and schoolchildren 

of Zabrid secondary school in Transcarpathian province. Thematic lectures, 

brochures, presents (Salamandra cups with Rufford logo designed by our team) 

were delivered to the audience. Further steps of the collaboration have been 

discussed. NextGIS program for the field data collection has been improved for the 

coming season. 

 

 
Left: Amphibian road mortality workshop during the annual biological conference of 

the University of Lviv from September 13th to 14th 2018. Right: Project meeting with 

Uzhansky NNP staff and schoolchildren of Zabrid secondary school in 

Transcarpathian province on February 19th 2019. 


